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PAGLBTIC Quarterly Report
May, 2008

PAGLBTIC members met on Saturday, May 3, and mapped out plans for our third year
of presenting an LGBT track at the annual conference. One of the presentations will be
dually listed with PaCCA.

At that meeting, members present took a formal vote on changing our division name to
mirror the national division. The new name would be the Pennsylvania Association for
Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender Issues in Counseling (PALGBTIC). Our bylaws
state that the total membership must have 25 days from their date of notification to
comment on any proposed changes. At the summer PCA board meeting, we will present
our division decision so the PCA board can vote regarding its acceptance of our proposed
change.

Members are contracted to do a day-long training on affirmative counseling practices at
Wilson College in Chambersburg on October 3. CEUs will be offered, and we will be
targeting counselors in south central Pennsylvania and northern Maryland. In addition,
we continue to look for venues in which to offer our training services.

Respectfully submitted,
Peggy Lorah, President
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